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Lizzam is a fullstack web developer with 18 years of experience in 
fields of mul�media and web developments, serving clients from 
all around the globe. He has also 14 years of experience in the 
academic field, providing lectures to Universi�es and Colleges.  
 
Lizzam holds a Master’s of Science degree, majoring in Informa�on 
Technology from UiTM in 2019. A�er comple�ng his Bachelor of 
Science in Mul�media in 2005, he started with mul�media 
development, working mainly with design, anima�on and 
interac�vity. During this �me, he embarks on a self-driven learning 
pursuit on topics such as HTML programming, PHP and JavaScript, 
with resources available online.  
 
In 2007, marks a change in career path where he moved on to web 
development, working on hundreds of sites and web services 
along the years.  
 
He is currently a senior web developer for a US-based Fortune 500 
company, leading a team of mul�disciplinary field experts working 
together with colleagues across 4 countries, providing UI and UX 
exper�se for the various web products.  
 
Aside from that, Lizzam did lectures in UiTM for 10 years on 
Interac�ve Mul�media, and currently serve as  the Industrial 
Program Advisor for Kolej Vokasional Gerik since 2019. 
 
He is a product of both tradi�onal educa�on system, and self-
driven learning over the web. And s�ll believes a strong founda�on 
found in the tradi�onal system, together with the determina�on of 
self-driven learning could lead many, especially in IT, design and 
mul�media, to their career and lifestyle of choice.  
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